
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE APPLICATION FOR USDA RURAL 
DEVELOPMENT RURAL UTILITIES SERVICE LOAN AND GRANT 

The Burney Water District (BWD) intends to file an application for federal financial assistance 
with the U. S. Department of Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural Utilities Service. Financial 
assistance is intended to be used for a proposed project including planning, design, and 
construction of improvements to the Wastewater Treatment Plant headworks building and 
equipment and replacement of valves in the percolation pond system at the BWD Wastewater 
Treatment Plant.  

To become more acquainted with the proposed project, all interested parties are encouraged 
to attend and/or comment  on the proposed project at the Regular Board of Directors meeting 
on October 17, 2024, 6:30 p.m., at 20222 Hudson Street, Burney, CA 96013.  For questions 
regarding this project, please contact the BWD District Manager David Zevely at 530-335-
3582. Also, written comments may be emailed to dzevely@burneywater.org. 
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